
 

Welcome to Panthers Class 

2020/21 
 

PE and Forest School are on alternate 

Mondays. Your child must wear their P.E or 

Forest schools kit on these days. The first 

Forest Schools session will be on 21st September. Children should bring 

footwear and warm/waterproof clothing appropriate for the weather 

conditions. All P.E will be outside all this term. 

 

Pencil Cases 

We provide all the stationery necessary for your child in school.  

 

Reading 

We expect all children to either read to an adult at home or read 

independently for 20 minutes at least 3 times a week. Children will record 

their reading in their planner and ask an adult at home to sign each time. 

If they have read at least 3 times they will be entered into that week’s class 

reading raffle and have the chance to win a prize. Returned books will be 

quarantined. 

 

Maths Homework  and Grammar Homework  

This will be set on a Tuesday to be returned on the following Tuesday.  

 

Forgotten or incomplete homework will be completed during break and 

lunch on Tuesday. 

 

Spellings  

These will be set on a Friday and tested the following Friday. 

 

Larger Homework Projects  

These will be set each term. Your child will have detailed information 

about each project at the time and will have plenty of time to complete it, 

including the half term. 

 

Thank you for supporting your child’s learning at home. If you have any 

concerns about homework please let us know by using the parent 

comment section in the planner or getting in touch with us by phone or 

office@catfield.norfolk.sch.uk. We only check planners on a Tuesday 

morning, so if you have written a message on another day please remind 

your child to show it to us. 

 


